
Giving   Online   Made Easy!

During this time of crisis around the globe, now, more
than ever, our churches are in need of continued pledging
and giving. Although we have moved to virtual platforms
for worship, our congregation’s financial obligations have
not changed. 

Some of you are mailing your pledges and offerings to the 
church, and I (we) want to say thank you for that. If that is 
what is most comfortable for you, please keep it up. But 
it is important for us to add online giving, which creates 
a more streamlined process and offers a way for people 
new to our community to contribute easily.

To assist us with this process, The Episcopal Diocese
of Texas has sufficiently researched numerous online 
giving platforms that are safe, secure, and reliable on our behalf. After much research, they are 
confidently recommending PayPal. You are likely already very familiar with it, may have an account 
already established, and will likely feel comfortable using it to submit your pledges and offerings.

The diocese is working hand-in-hand with us to ensure that this transition to online giving is as 
seamless as possible, easy to set up, and even easier for you to give. They are committed to 
assisting us in remaining financial secure during this period through this alternative form of giving. 
Moreover, you will be able to pay from our church’s website or Facebook page. You will even be able 
to set up recurring payments which makes it even more convenient.

We have created our church’s own PayPal link. Simply click LINK GOES HERE to make your 
payment.

Again, please know that the diocese is not recommending this platform absent extensive research. 
You should feel comfortable proceeding with giving to the church via this medium.

One benefit to all of this that we don’t want to lose sight of is that, through our virtual worship, we 
are now reaching people who might otherwise not be connected to a worship community, and 
through these virtual worship and online giving platforms, we are bringing people to Christ. This is 
exciting and is the real work of the Church. 

We thank you for your commitment to maintain your pledges and offerings, to the best of your ability.


